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Hello,
I wish to submit the following for the above consulitation:

The government's decisions on Energy Security cannot be separated from the consequences of the outcome of this
consultation and its impact on poorer nations particularly in the horn of Africa.

It has been well documented that the developed world creates most of the co2 emissions that cause increasingly deep
and last droughts causing hundreds of thousands of children to starve.

So the impact of what the Government decides about Energy security cannot be separated from the outcome of those
decisions.

Please hold your resolve and do not row back on the ban on fracked gas and LNG terminals.

Please consider intelligently, and put a moratorium on any further permission to build any more Data Centres in Ireland
until there is enough renewable energy to meet their huge energy demands.

Please, stop any more granting of licenses And further exploration for offshore oil and gas.

Our children and yours will thank you for it - as will the children facing famine in the horn of Africa and the Sothern
hemisphere.

Mani Thanks





